
Porsche – Cayman GT4 Clubsport
Cayman GT4 Clubsport

Leather interior in black with extended Alcantara surrounds and
decorative stitching in contrast color yellow, 003 Clubsport
package, 454 Cruise control, 567 Windscreen with grey top-tint,
573 2-zone automatic climate control, 602 LED main headlights
including Porsche Dynamic Light System (PDLS Plus), 630 Light
design package, 631 Speed limit indicator, 637 ParkAssist rear
including reversing camera, 748 Electrically folding exterior
mirrors including courtesy lighting, 750 Decorative stitching in
contrast color, 810 Floor mats in interior color, 887 Steering
wheel rim with 12 o’clock marking in yellow, 9VL Bose surround
sound system, 9WT Apple CarPlay, EKG Carbon interior package
with leather interior, P11 Full bucket seats (918 Spyder carbon
seats), P13 Automatically dimming interior and exterior mirrors
with integrated rain sensor, P40 Navigation including Porsche
Connect, QR5 Sport Chrono package including preparation for lap
trigger, XGG Wheels painted in aurum satin gloss, XHN Seat belts
in racing yellow

Standard equipment:
Sports exhaust system (switchable exhaust) with tailpipes in
high-gloss black, 6-speed manual transmission with dual-mass
flywheel, Porsche Stability Management PSM, Porsche Active
Suspension Management PASM sport suspension including ride
height reduction of 30mm, dynamic gearbox mounts, 20-inch 718
Cayman GT4 wheels, wheel center caps with colored Porsche
crest, tire pressure monitoring system TPMS, Porsche
Communication Management (PCM) including mobile phone
preparation, digital radio, Porsche Torque Vectoring (PTV)
including mechanical rear differential lock, AUTO BLIP button for
activation of dynamic rev-match function, tinted tail lights

103 900 €

Erstzulassung 07-10-2020

Kilometerstand 12 900

Getriebeart Schaltgetriebe

Kraftstoff Petrol

Antrieb Rear wheel drive

Farbe Schwarz

Gänge 6

Hubraum 3995

KW (PS) 309 (420)

EU Norm Euro 6

HU AU NEU

HSN 0583

TSN ALP

VERBRAUCH / EMISSIONEN

Innerorts 15.6

Außerorts 8.1

Kombiniert 10.9

CO2 249


